
Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board Agenda 23 November 2005 

3. CORRESPONDENCE  
 
 3.1 KIDSFIRST KINDERGARTENS BROMLEY 
 
  The attached letter was received from Blanche Head, on behalf of Kidsfirst Kindergartens 

Bromley, thanking the Board for the allocation of $2,008 of discretionary funding for the 
replacement of their drinking fountain.  The group also returned unspent monies of $36.12 
which has been deposited into the Board’s discretionary fund. 

 

Please Note
Note
To be reported to the Council meeting - decision yet to be made


